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General Membership Meeting Minutes 

August 6, 2024 

 Judy Brooke, President, opened the meeting at 1:45 p.m., and thanked everyone for staying for 

the August General Membership Meeting. 

 A big thank you was given to Lorie McMahon, Jan Singyke, and Elise Smith for decorating and 

creating the great Hot August Nights Poker Run.  

 This month we’re celebrating the following August Birthdays: Sara Cleary 08/01, Lorna Johnston 

08/17, Jan Singyke 08/24, and Jeanine Felix 08/31. 

  Congratulations to Kathy Emanuel for meeting one of her golfing goals which was to play a 

round with the same ball, and we all know that’s a great accomplishment! 

 A reminder that if you have vacation pictures that you can send to Judy for the Golf Gossip, she 

would love to include them.  

 As we have all noticed, there’s a lot of muddy, soggy areas on the golf course. The mowers may 

be responsible for most of these dug up areas. Please be careful where you drive the cart by 

staying clear of those areas to help keep the fairways in as good of shape as possible.  

 The new staff member at the golf club, Amelia Gotham, was introduced.  She wanted to let us 

know she is doing some golf and yoga clinics over the next few weeks on Wednesdays at 5 p.m.  

She is also available for golf lessons, focusing on mind set.  

 This month, Kathy Belvel was on the schedule to present the golf rules on cart paths and water 

hazard ball placement; however she was unable to be here so Vickie Oland was going to present 

Kathy’s presentation in abstentia. Unfortunately, we couldn't get the TV to work with the laptop 

presentation.  We will move this presentation to next month's General Membership Meeting.  

 We are going to start a pilot program for a 9-hole league on August 13th. Please see the 

attached program description to find out more about it.  This will coincide with the first day of the 

President's Cup but most people playing in the 9-hole league will probably not want to compete in 

the President's Cup.  Right now, there are two tee times reserved Tuesday mornings at 8:12 a.m. 

and 8:20 a.m.  People who want to play the following Tuesday must call the Clubhouse before 

Saturday 1 p.m. to put their name on the 9-hole league list.  They will not sign up through Golf 

Genius.  If there are not enough people who sign up with the Clubhouse for these tee times 

consistently, we may not be able to run the program.  If we do get enough people, we may move 

it to Wednesday mornings next year as most interested people seemed to prefer that on the 

survey.   



 pg. 2 

 President's Cup will be the next two Tuesdays, August 13th and 20th.  You will play from your 

declared tees.  It will be an eclectic score with best score from both weeks for each hole.  You will 

pay up front for both weeks on the first day.  Good luck to everyone!!! 

 Teeing Up For The Cure—Please be on the lookout for businesses you can approach and hand 

off a letter and 501(c)3 document to for our upcoming tournament. We have nine of the 18 holes 

sponsored, so we need nine more. It’s only $200 to sponsor a hole and the business gets a sign 

on that hole with their company name. We also need raffle prizes for the event.  We already have 

two passes for Edgewood Golf Club and four passes for Genoa Lakes Golf Club, passes for 

Sunridge, and we’re working on a few other golf courses. 

– An idea we “stole” from the Rotary Golf Tournament that will be a silent auction item, is a 

wheelbarrow full of adult beverages. To help fill that wheelbarrow, we would like to ask 

each of you to bring in a bottle of wine, spirits, six-pack of beer—your favorite. You can 

start bringing these in next week and Judy will store them for the golf tournament.  

–  A clipboard was passed around for sign-ups as a volunteer at the golf tournament. We 

appreciate you for volunteering your time to make this event a success and to help us 

raise $10,000 for those who are in their cancer recovery journeys. 

– Jan Leiberman asked if whoever is doing the October "Think Pink" theme decorations for 

our October theme day to please pass those decorations on to her as she will be 

decorating the Club House for our Teeing Up for the Cure Tournament.   

 Thank you to the following members who donated a drawing prize for this month Kelly King, Julie 

Marraccini, Joan Sciarani, and Rhonda Kudnra. 

 Next month the following members have signed up to bring in the additional drawing prizes:  

Debbie Knapp, Monica Siewertsen, and Debi Lang. 

 Jan Leiberman conducted the drawing as D-D Woodruff was unable to be here. 

– Jan Leiberman won the $87.00 pot of gold! 

– 1st Prize Drawing: Lori McMahon 

– 2nd Prize Drawing: Rhonda Kudrna 

– 3rd Prize Drawing: Carla Rueff 

– 4th Prize Drawing: Judy Brooke 

 We had some lucky card sharks out there! The Poker Run winners each won a gift certificate to 

the golf course, and they were:  1st place: Debi Lang $15.00, 2nd place:  Elise Smith $10.00, and 

3rd place: Joan Scariani $5.00. 

 Reminder:  Next month’s theme is CHRISTMAS IN JULY.  Wear your Christmas finery and 

dazzle us with your Christmas look. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 2:14 p.m. 


